Student Government Association

Katie Barlow, President

- -Thank you for working with us
- -We have had a great start to the semester with plenty of dedications including this new beautiful building, Greek Park, and the Ramsey Expansion. We have extended campus transit, successfully switched to electronic ticketing, and initiated a switch for our e-mail server. There is a great deal more to do. Our greatest priority for the year will be securing student allocation of the Student Activity Fee.
- -Thank you for your leadership in these times of crisis. As always, please let us know if there is anything we can do for you.